
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 

   
 

  
 

        
        

 
      

 
 

               
 

 
 

 
         

 
 

 
  

   
 
 

November 27, 2020 

RE: CONFIRMED CASE OF COVID-19 AT NORTHEASTERN RESOLVED 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Public Health Sudbury & Districts has advised Rainbow District School Board that the 
confirmed case of COVID-19 at Northeastern Elementary School is now resolved. 

I would like to thank the students and staff who were asked to self-isolate for following 
public health protocols. 

These protocols are in place to limit the spread of COVID-19 in our community and our 
schools. 

I would also like to welcome students who were learning remotely back to school. 

Thank you for working together to keep everyone safe. 

Sincerely, 

Norm Blaseg 
Director of Education 


